CRITCHELL PARSONS

301 MERCANTILE COMMERCE BUILDING

RIVERSIDE 909!

Dallas 1, Texas

January 17, 1956

Mr. Emery C. Arnold, Supervisor
New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
Box 697

Aztec, New Mexico

Re: McMillan-White#l Maddox
SW/L Section 10, T32N, Rllw
San JuanCounty, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Arnold:

In accordance with your letter of January 13, 1956, we are enclosing
in quadruplicate Form C-110, Certificate of Compliance and Authori-
zation to Transport 0il and Natural Gas, for Change of Operator on
captioned well.

The application for approval of the non-standard unit is being pre-
pared as you requested and will be filed in the near future. Also

a Communitization Agreement is being prepared and will be filed as

soon as possible.

Very truly yours,

/-27-7»%— Al g e W/

Peggy-Gene Smith, e
Secretary to Mr. Parsons ;ff;g» ‘
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Secretary-Director OCC
Santa Fe, New Mexico



